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Dear UEC, 

 

My main motivation to accept the nomination of the Management Board 

of the Bulgarian Cycling Federation, to elevate my candidacy for a 

member of the Management Board of the UEC is the opportunity to 

continue my public activity in the name of the development of cycling to 

a higher level in the hope of being useful enough for: 

- Development and promotion of all types of disciplines in the "lagging 

behind" counries compared to the successful European cycling countries; 

- To promote cycling in the Balkans, where significant European and 

World cycling events can be held, in every discipline, in any kind of 

cycling; 

- To implement proven European practices in the development of cycling, 

so that the Balkans have numerous new sports facilities that meet the 

highest standards for training and competitions, so that the countries in 

the region become attractive destinations for sports and tourism; 

- To help further develop the "Solidarity" programs, so that they reach a 

wider range of activities and satisfy the specific needs of each UEC 

member state; 

- To help increase the results of the marketing and advertising activities of 

the UEC I believe that with my experience in the administration of sports 

and competitive activities and in organizing events, I would be useful for 

the activities of the Management Board of the UEC 

 

Thank you for considering my application. 

 

Sincerely, 

Danail Angelov 
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